

## John Meixner Regional Superintendent of Schools

Tel: (309) 575-3226 Fax: (309) 837-2887 jmeixner@roe26.net

To: Potential Home-Schooling Parents

**FROM:** John Meixner, Regional Superintendent of Schools

**RE:** Home School Information

Thank you for requesting information regarding home-schooling. I have enclosed documents that you may find useful. There is also a website hosted by the Illinois State Board of Education with current information at:

https://www.isbe.net/Pages/Homeschool.aspx

Parents who elect to home school their children are not required to complete the enclosed forms. We provide them to you as a convenience. If you choose to complete the registration form and return it to our office, I assure you that the information is used only to maintain an internal database of homeschooled students. This helps our attendance officer respond when complaints of truancy are lodged by concerned citizens.

If you have further questions or concerns, please contact my office at your convenience.

## Enclosed:

- ISBE Form Home School Registration
- Sample Letter of Transfer from Public School to Private Home School
- ISBE Frequently Asked Questions
- ISBE Materials and Resources

(August 2020)